DEPARTMENT NOTICE
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Martin Luther King, Jr. March 2020

The Annual Martin Luther King, Jr. March will be held on Monday, January 20, 2020. The
march begins at 11:00 a.m. at the Caltrain Station at 4™ and King Streets and will proceed to
Yerba Buena Gardens. Participants are encouraged to arrive early.

As a reminder, the following applies to participation in any parade, march, and cultural event
(See Field Operations Bureau General Order 03-04).

e On-duty officers may participate in uniform in special events such as this, if staffing
allows, AND with written permission from their commanding officers.

e At the end of the event, officers are to immediately report back to their assignment unless
otherwise ordered.

e Off-duty participation by members is voluntary. Members may participate in uniform on
their own time after giving notification to their commanding officers. Off-duty
participants are not entitled to receive compensation.

Wil g 2
WILLIAM SCOTT
Chief of Police

Per DB 19-070, both sworn and non-sworn members are required to electronically acknowledge
this Department Notice in HRMS. Any questions or clarification regarding this policy should be
made to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org who will provide additional guidance about this
directive.
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